
 

DIVISION OF K-12 STANDARDS, CURRICULUM, AND INSTRUCTION  

6341 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-6341 | (919) 807-3817 | Fax (919) 807-3826 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 

 

 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
 

Dear Sandy Wheat, 

 
Thank you for presenting at the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction’s Academic 

Standards Division’s 2022 K-12 Social Studies Leaders’ Institute. Your professional expertise and 

leadership contributed to two outstanding days of professional growth for social studies leaders 

across the state. Your willingness to share your knowledge and insight played an important role in 

making our Institute a success. Your presentation was not only extremely informative, but also 

engaging for our participants. Each participant was able to take away important lessons. 

 

We appreciate you for taking time out of your busy schedule to provide us with such high-quality 

and valuable information. There is so much more to learn from your wisdom and experience, and 

we look forward to connecting with you again.  Someone once said that “Quality is never an 

accident. It is always the result of intelligent effort.”  Your participation in our event helped ensure a 

quality experience for our participants. Thank you, again. 

 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
 
Lori Major Carlin, Ph.D. 
Section Chief: Social Studies and Arts Education 
Division of Academic Standards 
NC Department of Public Instruction 


